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Field Trip Requests traveling via District Bus: 

 

Scott High School-JR Statesmen of America Competition-Louisville, Ky  

Scott HS requests permission for 10 students to travel to Louisville, Ky from November 15-17, 

2018. Supervision will be provided by staff and parents at a ratio of 2:1.  Transportation is via 

District Bus. Lodging will be at The Crowne Plaza Louisville, Ky. Meals will be provided by 

The Crowne Plaza Hotel and KY Youth Assembly.  Cost per student is $260. Cost per adult 

$135. Funds have been secured for indigent students. 

 

 

Field Trip Requests traveling via Lakefront Lines 

 

Field Trip Request-Kenton Elementary- Frankfort, Ky. 

Kenton Elementary requests permission for 114 fifth grade students to take an educational trip to 

our State Capitol, Daniel Boone’s Gravesite, and the Kentucky History Museum in Frankfort, 

Kentucky on Friday October 19, 2018. The instructional purpose and core content connection 

will be for students to see in person how state government works and to gain an appreciation for 

Kentucky Then and Now. Kenton Elementary faculty, staff, and parents at a ratio of 1:4 will 

provide supervision. Students will pack their lunch and eat on site during the trip. The approved 

Parent Permission Slip has been documented and will be sent to each student’s parent/guardian. 

The cost of the trip is $23.00 per student. Funds have been secured for indigent students. 

Transportation will be provided by Lakefront Lines Charter Buses due to size and comfort 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the field trip requests. 

 

 

 

 


